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 EOL-149124 

 

Product Obsolescence Notification 

 
Issue Date:  13-July-2021 

 

Dear Customer: 
 
Broadcom regrets to announce the immediate obsolescence of the following products. There is no direct 
replacement for these products. 
 

 

Broadcom Part Numbers 

 

Description 

BCM63281KFBG ADSL PHY 

BCM63281SKFBG ADSL PHY 

BCM63281TKFBG ADSL PHY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please contact your Broadcom field sales engineer or Contact Center for any questions or support requirements. Please 
acknowledge the receipt of the notice within 30 days of delivery. Lack of acknowledgement within 30 days constitutes 

acceptance of the change per JEDEC J-STD-046. 


